



# SYSTEM STAFF COUNCIL

Minutes: May 27th, 2021

## Minutes

### Member Feedback Items

- Sam has resigned - new vice chair decision – [Email to follow up for volunteers](#)
  - [Food Drive – June 7<sup>th</sup>, next week to send communication.](#)
  - [Cookbook – allow staff to submit recipes, WordPress form made.](#)
- Staff Photos in the works (with 7th floor)
  - [Contact Mr. Ireland and then we will proceed](#)
- Coffee Truck scheduled for June 9<sup>th</sup>
  - [Possibly start around 7:30 am. Gameday coffee offers pre order options.](#)
  - [Possible to get truck to more than the MCB – RELLIS for example](#)
  - [Sallie to assess paperwork](#)
  - [In addition, we could do ice cream bars OR snocones for a summer treat.](#)

### Officer Reports

- Chair's Report (Aubrey Craft)
  - Fundraising – ideas and action?
    - If we have any, please send email to group
    - Mask idea update? – [Not doing masks, they are being given during COVID MCB test](#)
  - Vote on New Plaque
    - Plaque update? - [Complete](#)
  - Cookbook – update? [In members items \(see above\)](#)
- Vice Chair's Report (Sam Lewis)
  - Food drive request by an employee – updates? [In members items \(see above\)](#)
- Treasurer's Report (Glenda Rogers)
  - Updates on Standard Report
- Secretary's Report (Dalton Q. Humphrey)
  - Feedback welcome on agenda and minutes



## SYSTEM STAFF COUNCIL

### Committees

- Scholarship Committee's Report (Nathan Ciomperlik)
  - Will be sending out report, was waiting for the payout to be completed
  
- EOQ Committee's Report (Joan Muniz)
  - The next one is end of April, committee will make decision in May, awarded in June
  - Both Student and employee awards, can they be included in June town hall
  - So far 1 applicant for employee of the quarter and 2 for Student
  - May have to move staff council closet due to some moving around in the building. Shouldn't be an issue.
  - May have a new possible room for Staff Council as well.
  - Student and Employee of the Quarter selected; can be in person. Need to decide how that will be done.

### General Business

Discuss leadership roles for year end. September, new members.

June – will ask for volunteers

July – decide on members

August – bring in new members

### Closing Comments/Additional Discussions

- Floor is Open to Members
  - New Items?